
 
March 29, 2021 
 
To the Board of Public Works of the City of La Crosse 
 
RE: Petition for all-way stop signs installed at 22nd Drive and Adams Street. 
 
Dear Board of Public Works Members: 
 
Determination 
 
When reviewed, the requested intersection did not meet any criteria for all way stop control in the Manual 
on Uniform Traffic Control Devices (MUTCD) or as adopted by Resolution of the Common Council.  These 
requirements are shown below in the discussion. 
 
Discussion 
 
Requests were received to investigate traffic control at the intersection of 22nd Drive and Adams Street, 
which is currently uncontrolled.  Conditions, including sight distance, crash history, road classification, and 
volumes do not warrant STOP or YIELD conditions per existing criteria. 
 
Below is an excerpt from the MUTCD under section 2B.04 Right-of-Way at Intersections.  Findings from the 
traffic study are included in the Appendix. 

 
 
Appendix A contains Volume, Speed, and Classification data from the Study conducted between 3/22/21 
and 3/25/21. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Stephanie J. Sward P.E. 
 
Cc: Matthew Gallager 
 Randy Turtenwald 


